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                                   RECOVERED 
On September 21st 2011, the New Westminster Police Service advised Stolen Boats Canada that
a 1980’s Cobra speed boat had been found abandoned in New Westminster. A bulletin was fanned

out and subsequently posted on the web page. Constable Caedmon Nash of the Vancouver Police
Department  received  the Stolen Boats Canada bulletin and began searching the internet where he
located the vessel in question on Craigslist associated to a “Stolen Vessel”  ad posted by the vessel
owner. The owner and the New Westminter Police were advised, and it was determined the vessel

was stolen in Vancouver on September 15th. A joint investigation into the incident is ongoing. 
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